
Food Bank of El Dorado County Recipient of $2500 Donation from Sutter Health 

 

 Supervisor Frentzen is excited to name the 

Food Bank of El Dorado County as the non-profit of 

her choice to be the recipient of the $2,500 donation 

by Sutter Health. 

 

Supervisor Frentzen attended the Cap-to-Cap event in 

Washington D.C. in April, 2016. At the gala event 

that was held on the last night of Cap-to-Cap, two 

chairs in the auditorium were randomly marked to 

give attendees an opportunity to make a positive difference for a cause/non-profit that they believed in.  Supervisor Frentzen 

happened to be sitting in one of those chairs!  

Sutter Health presented Supervisor Frentzen and another Cap-to-Cap attendee with $2,500 to donate to a charity or non-profit of  

her choice.   Supervisor Frentzen acknowledges and appreciates the difference that the Food Bank of El Dorado County has made 

in El Dorado County. 
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